
Dear Parents/Carers  

Another wonderful week at Hempstalls draws to a close. We 
began the week raising awareness about mental health. The 
children spoke very confidently in assembly about the importance 
of having a healthy mind. Mrs Kirkham joined us for assembly 
and showed us where our mental health and well being 
designated area in school was. This contains lots of information 
which the children can access all year round.  

Next week we have a real treat for the KS2 children as Jeff Rich 
will be visiting Hempstalls as part of a drumming workshop we 
have planned (free of charge). We are sure this will be quite 
aspirational to our wonderful Champion children.  

We look forward to welcoming you to St Michaels Church if your 
children are in KS1 and lower KS2 to join us in celebrating our 
Hempstalls Harvest festival. There is limited seating in church so 
we ask that no more than two family members attend please.  

Thank you to everyone who has booked a parent consultation 
with their childrens class teacher. If you have not yet returned 
your slip an appointment time has been allocated for you.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  

Miss A Bell    

Please be respectful to our local neighbours when parking 

around the school area please do not block driveways.  

14th October 2022  

01782 950082 

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk 

www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk 

Mrs Kirkhamôs  
Wellbeing Book  
Recommendation 

Festival 
Wednesday 
19
th

 October  

Harvest Celebrations at  
St Michaels Church Y1-Y4  

Key Stage 1 
9:15 - 10am  

Key Stage 2  
10:30 - 11:15am  

A maximum of 2 parents each 
please because of seating.  

Harvest Donations 
Could all children bring in one tin 
of food, this may be beans, 
vegetables, etc. These will help 
re-stock our Hempstalls Food 
Pantry and also be shared with 
St Michaels church 
and help our local 
community. Tins of 
food can be brought 
into school from 

Monday 17th October. 

KS2: Harry (4N) 

KS1: Thomas (2M) 

Reception Applications 

Reception applications open from 
1st November 2022 - this is when our 
Nursery children can apply for a 

Reception place in September 2023. 


